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Bank of China Brunei Branch and Chinese Enterprises 

Association in Brunei jointly held seminar on Covid-19 

epidemic prevention and control measures. 

On April 14, Bank of China Brunei Branch through the strong support of Bank of 

China Qinghai Provincial Branch organized a total of more than 70 people from the 

Chinese Embassy in Brunei, Bank of China Brunei Branch, and member companies of 

Chinese Enterprises Association in Brunei to hold an online seminar with Liu Da Kui, 

the Deputy Director of Emergency Department of Qinghai Provincial Hospital of 

Traditional Chinese for “New Coronavirus Pneumonia Prevention and Control 

Training”.  

 

    During the training of Director Liu Dakui, he taught the knowledge of epidemic 

prevention and anti-epidemic, shared the experience of anti-epidemic and anti-epidemic, 

and gave serious answers to the questions raised by Chinese Enterprises Associations 

in Brunei. Participants from the embassy, Chinese Enterprises Associations in Brunei, 

and Bank of China (Hong Kong) Brunei Branch truly felt the care and kindness from 

the motherland, which further enhanced their ability to prevent and combat the 

epidemic, and strengthened their confidence in defeating the epidemic. 

 

The lecturer, Liu Dakui, is the deputy director and chief physician of the 

Emergency Department of Qinghai Provincial Hospital of Traditional Chinese 

Medicine, Deputy Director of the Emergency Branch. After the outbreak of the 

epidemic, Director Liu has been in charge of the training of the hospital's medical staff 

on the prevention and control of new coronary pneumonia and the diagnosis and 

treatment plan, the formulation of the traditional Chinese medicine diagnosis and 

treatment plan for new coronary pneumonia in Qinghai Province, and the treatment of 

confirmed patients. He has rich theoretical and practical experience in epidemic 

prevention and anti-epidemic. 

 


